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FLORIDA HOSPITAL'S NEWEST MEMBER

September 6, 2011

Mahnee Dinsmore, M.D.

Trinity Women's Care

7633 Cita Lane, Suite 102

New Port Richey, Florida 34653

Re:  Precautionary Suspension Credentials Committee Review
Dear Dr. Dinsmore:

Please be advised that the Credentials Committee has been appointed to review certain
information regarding the review of 13 separate cases, some of which have been reviewed by
outside experts. This review will coincide with a review of your application for reappointment
and elevation which is currently pending. Of the cases identified for review, several are still
pending outside examination. It is anticipated that review of these cases will take at least another
14 days, and we will be working with the hospital administration and the outside reviewer to
expedite the review and meet as soon as possible to consider all the cases. We will advise you
immediately as soon as the cases are returned and we can schedule another meeting.

Prior 10 this review. you will be provided notice and provided an opportunity to review
all cases that have been examined. Under the provisions of our Credentialing Policy Manual,
you will be invited to meet with the Credentials Committee, should you wish to do so, to discuss
the matters under review and to provide any additional information to the Committee regarding
your application for reappointment.

The cases that have been sent for outside review include the hospital charts of the
following individuals:
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In addition, charts from the following individuals have been pulled for further consideration by
the Credentials Committee:
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As you know, this information is considered highly confidential and we urge you not to share the
names of these patients with anyone outside of the current review process. In order to review
these records, individuals other than yourself would need the patient’s consent or clearly qualify
for an exception or exemption under both state and federal law to permit the review. The
hospital charts related to these patients will be available to you during normal business hours in
the medical records department.

I have enclosed with this letter of notification a copy of our Credentialing Policy Manual
for your review.

Very truly yours,

Z L.

Thomas Carson, M.D.
Chairman, Credentials Committee

Enclosure
cc: Bruce Bergherm, CEO, Helen Ellis Memorial Hospital

Mason H. Grower, 111, Esquire
Adam S. Levine, M.D., J.D.
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